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Giving Tree: 
A BIG Thank YOU! to ALL who shared generously with white gift and giving tree donations! 

Donations were delivered to and truly appreciated by Salvation Army Food bank and Women's Rural Resources Center.

Rev. Shelly will be on holidays from Dec. 30th - January 8th. 
For emergent pastoral care please call Theresa Glithero (NCSA) or Mildred Greig (KNOX) and they will connect with you care. 
Please warmly welcome Presbytery student for ministry Byron Kappes as worship leader January 7th.

Thank-you:  NC-St. Andrew's and Knox for your generous Christmas gifts and wishes! We wish you a joyfilled and blessed Christmas 
and a Happy New Year!  
Much love, The Kocis Family

Please send Calendar Updates, Bulletin and Newsletter information to: bulletin@caradocpresbyterian.ca 


